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December 15, 2023 
 
Via email: lucasw@tweed.ca 
 
 
Municipality of Tweed 
c/o Lucas Wales, Deputy Clerk  
255 Metcalf Street 
Tweed, ON K0K 3J0 
 
Dear Mr. Wales: 

 Re: Municipality of Tweed regarding 1/3 Funding Grant Programs 

Please be advised that, at its meeting of December 12, 2023 the Council of The Corporation of 
the City of Port Colborne resolved as follows: 

That the correspondence from the Municipality of Tweed regarding 1/3 Funding Grant 
Programs be supported. 

A copy of the above noted resolution is enclosed for your reference.  

Sincerely, 
 

  
 
 

Saima Tufail 
Acting City Clerk 

 
cc.  MP Kramp-Neuman 

MPP Bresee  
Niagara MPs (Dean Allison, Chris Bittle, Tony Baldinelli, and Vance Badawey),  
Niagara MPPs (Sam Oosterhoff, Jennifer Stevens, Wayne Gates, and Jeff Burch),  
Hastings County Warden,  
Association of Ontario Municipalities  
All Ontario Municipalities 
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